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BOARD or SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
825 5th Street, Room i i ^

Eureka, California ssbqi Phone: (7C7) 476-239D

July 23,2024

Lance Morton

Dear Mr. Morton,

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, we would like to thank
you for the time you have served on the Human Rights Commission as the 2"^
District appointee. You have done an excellent job serving Humboldt County and
we appreciate your passion for community.

Sincerely,

Rex Bohn, Chair

Humboldt Coimty Board of Supervisors




